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September 2014
Dear Youth Club Parents and Guardians,
	Wow, can it really be that our children have already started another year of school? It seems as though each year flies by faster and faster. We are hoping and praying that your children will continue to grow in knowledge that they approach this school year (hopefully) with a renewed commitment to learning and expanding their minds. We pray that their learning also includes growing in the grace and truth of God with us here at Fairview Reformed Church Youth Club. 
	We will meet for 10 Wednesdays starting on September 17th and ending on November 19th. The evening begins at 5:15 and supper will be served at approximately 6:00. Please plan accordingly. Your child will be ready for you to pick them up at 7:00. We ask that you accompany your child(ren) into the building to sign them in/out for their safety. We understand that extenuating circumstances do occur, but we ask that you are respectful of these times, as we will strive to be also!
It truly is a pleasure to be able to serve you and your children at youth club. Our goal is to provide your child(ren) with an environment for your child to learn the joy of the love of Christ, and help him/her grow in faith, actions, and outreach. As you can imagine, producing such a program, takes a considerable amount of time, effort and resources. It is our desire to continue providing a quality program that your children deserve. This being the case, we are in need of your assistance. This year, we are asking for a semester donation fee of $20.00 per child or $30.00 per family. Additionally, there will be a sign up to bring desserts as well as to help in the kitchen. We ask that you would prayerfully consider helping us for a night or two. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the church office at (309) 778-2475. 
We hope to see you and your children on September 17th!
								In Christ,
								Fairview Reformed Church Youth Club

*As a reminder, Youth Club is for children entering Kindergarten through 5th Grade. Older students who desire to help, as assistants must be accompanied by their volunteer parent/guardian and/or have previous approval from the Youth Club Staff. These students are encouraged to check out the Junior High youth group that meets on the 1st and 3rd Sundays of the month from 4:00-6:00. Please see Pastor Mike if you have any questions. 
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